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Comments: The proposed fossil energy leases at the mouth of Lamoille Canyon and in the Harrison Pass Road

areas of the Ruby Mountains would forever destroy the natural beauty of those areas.

 

Furthermore, in the southern region along Harrison Pass Road, what would drilling and fracking do to the pristine

Ruby Marshes that rely on ground water filtering down through the Ruby Mountains?

 

I oppose fossil energy leases in the Ruby Mountains.

 

 


